
Please say yes to HB 2740
My name is Scott Farlow , I'm a liquor agent for store 1108 Coos Bay Oregon. . Being an agent for the State for the last 16 years we 
have seen our fixed cost skyrocket, government mandated policy ie: minimum wage, paid sick leave, rents and insurance costs has 
taken a large bite out of our personal investment in our stores. The commission schedule to agents have not been updated for many 
many years. ... 
The time is NOW to adjust inequities that currently exist and preserve and grow revenue to the State of Oregon.  We need your 
support , please.. 
Please vote YES
Sincerely,
Scott Farlow
Agent 1108 Coos Bay 


